
 

JANUARY 20, 2021 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met. Present were Supervisors Determann, Irwin and Srp. 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 
 

 12:45 P.M.  Call to Order – Pledge of Allegiance 
          Formal Action & Motions 
 

 RESOLUTIONS 
MOTION by Supervisor Irwin to approve the final plans for HMA Resurfacing with Cold In-Place Recycling Project 
No. HSIP-SWAP-C023 (123)—FJ-23, on 245th Street (Old Highway 30 East) from the City of DeWitt to US 30, by 
placing their signatures on said plans. 
 

 Roll Call: Srp: Yes; Irwin: Yes; Determann: Yes.    Motion carried.   

 1:00 P.M.  County Human Resources Budget Presentation – County HR Director Dawn Aldridge 
 

            1:15 P.M.  County Attorney Budget Presentation – County Attorney Mike Wolf 
 

 1:30 P.M.  County Building Maintenance Budget Presentation – County Facilities Director Corey Johnson 
 

 1:45 P.M.  Budget Discussion: The Supervisors discussed previously presented proposed budgets and other 
budget-related issues 

 

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Thursday, January 21, 2021. 
 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor           Tom Determann, Chairperson 
 

-APPROVED- 
___________________________      ____________________________ 
County Auditor             Chairperson 


